
 
 
 
 

CHANGE IN 2010 FINANCIAL CALENDAR 
 
Torino, Milano, 4 June 2010 – Intesa Sanpaolo has made a change in its 2010 Financial 
Calendar: the Management Board Meeting to be held for the approval of the interim 
statement as at 30 September 2010 has been brought forward to 9 November 2010 from 12 
November 2010.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


